
Teacher Aide
Programme 2023

Join Us if you:

• are able to love and embrace all children.

• believe that investment of time in these young lives 

will make a difference in their development.

• respect individuals and are able to maintain 

confidentiality at all times.

• are a team player and will abide by the structure 
and rules of the school.



Teacher Aide (TA) programme
is one of the many ways through

which the Parent Support Group

partners the school to add value

to its brand of holistic education.

TAs are a group of committed parent 

volunteers, equipped to assist the teachers

in the classroom. In specific cases, TAs

work one-on-one or in smaller groups with

children who may need extra help.

For more information, please contact: 

PSG programme coordinator, Doreen at 

learningsupport@acspripsg.net

mailto:learningsupport@acspripsg.net


IF YOU ARE INTERESTED TO VOLUNTEER AS A TA, you will

be required to:

• Fill up the registration form via the QR code below by

Tuesday, 15th November 2022.

• Avail yourself to serve as TA for the first 2 weeks 

of the new school term, during school hours.
Thereafter, whenever the need arises and subject to 

your availability.

• Take a simple questionaire for suitability.

• Attend a compulsory TA training on-site in school on

Thursday, 17th November 2022, 8.30am to 12pm.

• Attend a briefing session with the teacher whose class
you will be assigned to – tentatively scheduled to take

place on the afternoon of 30th December 2022.

Please scan to read more and sign up.



Testimonials

It is my honour to beTeacher Aide because it allows us as parents to 

contribute back to the school in a meaningful way. It is also a 

pleasure because one gets to seea child grow and progress as he 

navigates through school life.

~ Chua Boon Leng (TA since 2021)

Serving as a TA, I found myself refining my values such as 

patience, humility and empathy. There is extreme joy when the boys 

whom I’vehelped, acknowledge my presence in their lives. I consider it 

my privilege to beable to serve and I look forward to more enriching 

journeys ahead!

~ Fanny Tan (TA since 2021)

My main motivation of being a TA is to help the boys reach their 

potential by assisting the teachers in class. I am thankful to beable 

to contribute to this meaningful programme for the boys.

~ Annie Cher (TA since 2019)

Beautiful hearts with sparkles of faith, hopeand love; richly rewarded 

by every child’s journey and growth – thank you for such a 

wonderful memory.

~ Benjamin Phoon (TA since 2017)

Being Teacher Aide has been a most enriching and fulfilling 

experience for me! I really enjoyed working with the 28 boys placed 

under my care and seeing them blossom. Every boy when given the 

time and opportunity can reach their full potential!

~ Sherlyn Wong (TA since 2016)

Look forward to welcoming you to ACS(Primary) family ~
PSG Learning Support Sub-committee


